Anna Simonenko

Strongly oppose this initiative. We already went through this with Oppose 05-16-
sturbucks drive through few years back. The traffic impact on 2024
pedestrians (this is safe route to school) and pch, noise pollution , 03:37 pm

proximity to the residential area makes this proposal very
environmentally unfit.
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